
Dear Conference Participants, 

 

For participation and presentations at the 23rd Annual Conference of the 

Hellenic Finance and Accounting Association, if you choose to attend via 

teleconference, the ZOOM application will be used. The session links are 

included in the program, which you can find here. 

 

On Friday, December 20, 2024, from 10:00 to 12:00, a Test Teleconference will 

be held for those who wish to familiarize themselves with the application and 

its functionality. (In case of any issues, you can contact Mr. Stratos Karatzidis 

at +30 2310 891687 or via email at kstratos@uom.edu.gr.) The link for the Test 

Teleconference is: 

https://zoom.us/j/98223865296 

Regarding the installation of the application on your personal computer and 

how to connect to the conference, you can find a detailed video guide 

explaining the steps at the following link: 

 

https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/201362193-Joining-a-Zoom-video-

call 

 

Using the "Share" feature (the relevant icon is located at the bottom center of 

the screen), the application allows the presenter to share their screen with all 

participants in the digital session room. This enables presenters to display a 

presentation as needed, which will be visible to all participants in the session. 

 

The application is also available for mobile devices (tablets or smartphones) 

for those who prefer it. 

 

For any clarifications, you may contact Mr. Patakas at +30 6972083005 or via 

email at apatak@uom.edu.gr. 

 

The HFAA Conference Team 
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